RLF

REVOLVING
LOAN FUND
May 6, 2025
TO: REVOLVING LOAN FUND BOARD MEMBERS

Dear Board Members:
CANCELATION OF THE MAY 8, 2025 MEETING

The May 8, 2025, meeting of the Revolving Loan Fund Board has been canceled, as a
quorum was not attainable.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is for June 12, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. in the
Administrative Conference Room of the Employment & Economic Development
Department at 6221 West Lane, Suite 105, Stockton, CA 95210.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call us at (209)468-3615.

Sincerely,

Gbusia Viiprv

Patricia Virgen
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR



